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Re:  RFPJY, LLC 

       WGIV, Pineville, North Carolina 

 Facility number: 22027 

       BP-20190906AAU 

       Additional time for NEPA amendment  

 

Dear Ms. Marshall: 

This is in reference to your request that the Commission staff withhold action on the above 

referenced minor change application due to unanticipated delays in gathering local authority and 

NEPA information required for new tower construction for station WGIV.1 

Your request indicated that an amendment would be filed when the information is 

complete.  Your request is granted, and the staff will withhold action on BP-20190906AAU 

through December 14, 2020, or upon posting of the amendment in the Commission’s database 

system. 

     Regards, 

 

     David Snavely 

     Electronics Engineer 

 

 

 

 
 

1 WGIV(AM) is licensed to operate with 16.0/0.045 kW ND2-U but seeks to construct a new tower in Charlotte, NC 

and change power to 5.0/0.067 kW ND2-U.   
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